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In a letter sent to the Office of the Governor and both houses of the State Legislature,
they say Safer at Home is right for Wisconsin, its communities, businesses, and workers.

      

  

MADISON - On  April 23, 2020, more than 200 businesses, city, county, and tribal  government
officials, medical professionals, and organizations  representing everything from labor and
educators to religious entities,  to civil rights, to veterans affairs, signed a letter of support for 
Wisconsin's Safer at Home efforts. 

“Without Safer  at Home, our first responders would be at higher risk, we would endanger 
vulnerable Wisconsinites and, in the end, slow down our economic  recovery,” the groups wrote.
“Safer at Home is right for Wisconsin, its communities, businesses, and workers.”

This letter was sent to the Office of the Governor and both houses of the Wisconsin State
Legislature and is available here.
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https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA0MjguMjA3NjI5MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1dJR09WLzIwMjAvMDQvMjgvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8xNDM4MDI2L0xldHRlciUyMG9mJTIwU3VwcG9ydC5wZGYifQ.NMYIzKwPk5FXEl3I_td6VzCGzjI2epmF5NPMmNUyOUQ/br/77957620991-l

